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18th March 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools – fundraising  

As a school we are committed to reducing waste and helping the environment as much as 
possible. This year we have organised for Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools to come into school on 
Wednesday 17th April to collected donated clothes/shoes/accessories or jewellery.  
 
To do this, we are asking parents/carers to use the bag attached to donate any unwanted 
clothes/shoes/accessories or jewellery you may have at home. With the Easter holiday fast 
approaching this could be the ideal time to have a Spring clean.  
 
Bags can be dropped off to the main reception office from the 8th April up until the 16th 
April as the collection will be first thing on Wednesday 17th April.  
 
As a school we will receive 50p per kg of donated items collected by Rags 2 Riches 4 
Schools and the money raised will go directly back in to funding provisions and items for 
the children.  

 

If you would like more information about what happens the items once they have been 
collected, please visit the Rags 2 Riches 4 Schools website:  
 

http://www.rags2riches4schools.co.uk 

 
 
If you have any questions at all, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 
0444 or email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
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